Brownies November Newsletter

Our first two months of Brownies have been very successful! We will continue to be working on the Key to my Community badge for the month of November. On November 12th we invite parents to come and discuss their profession. We ask that parents email us at our unit's email

(19thbrowniesandsparks@hotmail.ca) and let us know before November 10th if they can attend. We will also be having a Cultural Pot Luck on November 26th. More information will be provided closer to the day. We also wanted to remind parents to please bring a snack and drink for your daughter for each meeting, as halfway through we have snack time.



November 5

- Proud to be a Canadian
- Girls will play a game that shows why Canada is a special country to live in, we will sing songs about Canada and make a Canadian craft.

November 12

- Jobs in the Community
- For this meeting we invite parents to come and discuss their professions.
- We also encourage the girls to come dressed up for their future job they would like to have.

November 19

- Safety in the Community
- We will be having a fire fighter come in and talk to the girls about safety in the community.

November 26

- Show and Tell Night. We ask the girls to bring something special to share with the group.
- Pot Luck! We invite the girls to bring a dish from their culture that can be shared with Sparks and Brownies.